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Fall Assembly 2024 

 

 

Our district is doing well. We have 22 active meetings in the district. The district 

meetings are held the third Saturday of most months. There has been pretty good 

turnout at those meetings.  There is 1 new group that is getting registered! 

We recently filled our district panel with a new Public Outreach Coordinator and a 

new Schedules Secretary.  

We have been able to begin an Alateen meeting on our district. This meeting is 

held on the 2nd and 4th Mondays of each month at St. James Episcopal Church. 

Currently we have 8 AMIAS with several additional members in the certification 

process. 

Our district will participate in Recovery Days on September 21st at Jordan Park. 

Our new Public Outreach Coordinator has organized the Al-Anon table for that 

day.  

In December we will again have our Annual District Holiday Boutique on 

December 7th at the Alano Club in Murray. This annual event is our main 

fundraiser for the district. Everyone is invited to join us for a day of fun. Typically 

we have gift items, crafts, baked goods, treats, soups, caroling and Santa!  

 

Love in Service, 

Denise Lauer 

 

 

 

 

 


